Goal 3 Conference Call Minutes
Friday, July 11, 2014

Members present: Sandy Ogburn, Teresa Staley, Will Miller, Keith Greenarch, Julia Sain
Members absent: Helen Pace, Joshua Kauffman, Kimlyn Lambert
Sandy called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m.
Sandy began the meeting by answering the questions she had asked Renee Cummings and Julia expanded on the answers. 
A. Is there a document called “How to Start a CIL” and do the Cil’s have funding to develop one? Renee informed me there was not such a document nor was there funding to develop one. She did state that this document needs to be interactive and the best solution would be to have contact information and a small blurb on each website about what to do if you are interested in starting a CIL.
B. Question 2 was how the centers are looking for other ways to fund their centers. Julia explained this is an ongoing project. The directors continue to network with other states to find what they are doing. One of the funding sources of other states is state money. NC doesn’t have access to state funds. They go to IL programs.
Will said there had been discussion from some members of SILC that he might not need to attend every committee meeting. Julia stated she felt his resources could be used better if he did not have to attend each meeting. Sandy called for a vote and members of the committee voted 3 to 1 that Will continue to stay on the calls. Will also stated he would not have a problem if he was asked not to be on a specific call in the future.
Will said he had talked to Renee Cummings about sending P&E reports from each center to Sandy Ogburn, Chair of G3 committee. These reports will answer many of the questions the committee has about funding allocation.
Sandy told members she would update the G3 grid and attach it to these minutes.
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:55 a.m.
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